Let’s Keep in Touch!
	We will continue to include a page in the Newsletter that highlights the Alumni updates we receive throughout the year.  To be included: weddings, births, academic achievements, and also deaths.  In addition, all alumni information received will be entered online, and organized by graduating year.
	We’d like to hear from you and share your news with other alumni!  Please email this completed form to: Xiang Gao, 2nd year PT student and co-editor of the Alumni Newsletter, gaoxia@udel.edu. 
Photos are welcome.
 


FULL NAME:__________________________________________________________________________
		first			middle			(maiden)			last		
DEGREE/YEAR:________________________________CHECK HERE IF THIS IS A NEW ADDRESS
HOME ADDRESS:______________________________________________________________________
CITY/STATE/ZIP:_______________________________________________________________________
TELEPHONE:____________________________________EMAIL:________________________________
HERE’S MY NEWS: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
